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We have had a successful and extended use of mail in ballots. There is absolutely no 

evidence of voting fraud. Our Oregon voting process is inclusive and supportive of all 

voters. The rest of the country would be wise to adopt the same voting method. This 

bill will make voting less secure and should be opposed by all.  


